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General Comment
No, I cannot support a rule change to allow radioactive waste in landfills or other hazardous materials sites. 
Nuclear waste must be stored in containment facilities designed specifically to hold the deadly radioactive 
particles for 50,000 years or more. Otherwise, you shouldn't be producing the waste in the first place. Do not 
change the rules protecting life on earth against your waste.
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